

## Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott ttlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1B.



Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ Tel: 01362 693876

Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org

2nd October 2025

## 'Crime and Punishment' Workshop at Norwich Castle

## Thursday 4th December 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

To help us answer our big History question 'How has crime and punishment in Britain changed since the Anglo-Saxon period?' We will be visiting Norwich Castle Museum on **Thursday 4th December 2025** and taking part in a full day of workshops where the children will have the opportunity to: Meet a prisoner from the Castle's past and learn about Norwich Castle's centuries as a county gaol; take part in a crime scene investigation (CSI) session and enact a mock trial in the 19th-century courtroom.

We will leave school shortly after registration and return in time for the end of the day. The children should come dressed in school uniform. They will require packed lunches (which are available to order from school in the usual way via ParentMail) and water bottles. By December, it is highly likely the children will also need warm coats but we will send reminders nearer the time.

In order to meet costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.15 per child. If your child receives Free School Meals, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.07 per child. Payment is to be made via ParentMail. Our amazing Friends have contributed £400 towards this trip/travel so every child is having the cost subsidised. Please Consent/Pay via ParentMail for your child by 30th November 2025. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school.

If your child requires any prescribed medication during the trip, please contact the school office for a medical form.

Please note consent must be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend the trip which can be made via ParentMail or MyEd.

Best Wishes,

The Year 6 Team